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CERS Trustees Were Deliberate in their Decision-Making

• The Actuarial Committee Laid the groundwork

• March 14, 2022 – Committee initiated the process

• November 2, 2022 – Committee meeting dedicated to Actuarial 

Assumptions and Forward-Looking Return Expectations

• April 12, 2023 – Committee meeting dedicated to Actuarial 

Assumptions and Forward-Looking Return Expectations
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• Board of Trustees changed the assumed rate of return at their May 

9, 2023 meeting.



Implementation of New Assumed Rate of Return
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1. Actuarial Assumptions will be used to prepare the June 30, 2023 

Valuation.

2. Valuation will be presented in November 2023 and December 

2023

• Contribution rates will be adopted by the CERS Board for FY 

2025.

3. Contribution rates adopted by CERS Board for Fiscal Year 2024 

remain unchanged.



Historical Performance
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Contribution Report - Pension
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Contribution Report - Insurance
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Forward-Looking Assumptions
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Forward-Looking Assumptions
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Forward-Looking Assumptions
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Forward-Looking Assumptions
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Peer Group Comparison - Pension
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Peer Group Comparison - Insurance
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Actuarial Experience Study
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Actuarial Experience Study
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Actuarial Experience Study
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Actuarial Experience Study
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Actuarial Experience Study
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Actuarial Experience Study
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Actuarial Experience Study
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Thank You
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